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Got it.  Thanks for the update.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 9:15 AM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Bradley,

 

We do not yet have the LADOT letter and I believe a draft of the Transportation
Assessment is being finalized for submittal to LADOT this week. I will upload it
once I receive it.

 

Thank you 

 

From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 12:09 PM
To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Sunset + Wilcox

 

Thanks Laura.  Do we have the transportation assessment and DOT
letter yet?
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Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

 

 

On Fri, Mar 19, 2021 at 11:33 AM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Thanks Bradley. I uploaded another section (Transportation) for your review.

 

From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 1:59 PM
To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Sunset + Wilcox

 

Received. Thanks Laura.
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Earlier this week, I uploaded a fire letter that we finally received.  Not
sure if you saw that.

 

 

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

 

 

 

On Thu, Mar 18, 2021 at 7:34 AM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Bradley,

 

I uploaded a couple additional sections for your review. 

 

Thank you
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Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal

  

 

2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355

El Segundo, California  90245

T (424) 207-5333 

F (424) 207-5349

DIRECT (424) 207-5339

EMAIL  l.rodriguez@eyestoneEIR.com

 

 

Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential
and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission
is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this
transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If
you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or
phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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